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Thursday 8th February

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 5th March, as part of the Key Stage Two curriculum, children in Year 5 will be going on a school trip to Lingfield Park racecourse to take part in the Racing to School programme. This enables children to take part in English, mathematics and science investigations through the context of horse racing. Children will have the opportunity to tour the grounds of the racecourse and take part in planned activities within different areas of the racecourse grounds, delivered by the Racing to School team. 

The children will be travelling from school to the Lingfield Park Racecourse by car at 9.00am and will return to school by the end of the school day. As we are travelling by car, we will need parents to support us in transporting children to and from Lingfield Park racecourse. These parents are also welcome to stay with us for the duration of the visit. Please indicate whether you are willing to help on the attached permission slip.
Children will need a packed lunch, which includes a soft drink or water, with them for the visit, as well as a waterproof jacket.
As stated the requested payment is a voluntary contribution and is not compulsory. Should Parents and Carers not be able to pay their children will not be treated any differently from others. However, we are a small school with a limited budget and not receiving funds towards the cost of this may mean the visit cannot go ahead or may impact resources in other areas. Should you anticipate any difficulties with payment then please come and see us before Wednesday the 28th February. If you do not come and see us then we will assume that you will be paying the requested £5. Payment needs to be made via Parentpay. 
Please sign the permission slip if you would like your child to attend this school trip.
Yours sincerely,
Sam Clark

Deputy Head Teacher

I give permission for my child …………………………to attend the Racing for School trip at Lingfield Park Racecourse on Monday 5th March
……………………………………………… signed (Parent / Carer)
Please complete if you are willing to support with transport.

	Number of Spaces in Car
	Transport to Lingfield Park leaving at 9:00am (please tick)
	Transport to Colgate from Lingfield Park (please tick)

	
	
	


[image: image2.emf][image: image3.emf][image: image4.jpg]l-lealthy CNOC



[image: image1.jpg][image: image2.emf][image: image3.emf]

[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.jpg]@vﬁ

Working With Others
Accredited School - 2016



[image: image7.jpg]A University of Chichester

ITT Partner School



